Gahanna

To: Planning Commission
FROM: Stephania Ferrell, Director of Parks and Recreation
SUBJECT: Morse Rd 14
DATE: July 29,2022
RECOMMENDATION

SPECIAL MEETING OF PARKS & RECREATION BOARD HELD: July 28,2022

MOTION by Miller, seconded by Ross, to make a recommendation to Planning commission to
request a fee in-lieu of land donation for the project located at 5503 Morse Road- Morse Road
14.

Voting yes: Chair Simmons, Miller, Ross, McGinn, Shepherd and Kaminski
Absent: Lofton

Motion carried

Chair requested that Director Ferrell forward this recommendation to Planning Commission.



